
Date: 22t10/2008 
Our Ref.'CA120MENC1\32160 
Your Reft 
Contact: Jonathan Markwell 
Direct Line: 020 7974 2453 

Email; Jonathan.Markwell@camden.gov.uk 

Barry Kendell 
Sheppard Robson 
77 Parkway 
Camden Town 
NWI 7PU 

Dear Sir 

f-I r-.-IiCamden 
~~Cl 
Development Control 
Planning Services 
London Borough of Camden 
Town Hall 
Argyle Street 
London WC I H 8ND 

Tel 020 7276 4444 
Fax 020 7974 1975 
env. devcon(o)camden.gov. uk 
www.camden.gov.uk/planning 

Town and Country Planning Act 1990 (as amended) 
ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF RECEIPT OF ENQUIRY 

Enquiry Reference CA1200MENQQ2160 
Location 1 Southampton Row 

London 
WC1B 5HA 

Thank you for your enquiry which we received on 22/1012008 It has been 
passed on to Jonathan Markwell to deal with, and you will receive a 
response by 05111/2008. 

If you have any further queries please contact Jonathan Markwell, whose 
details are given at the top of this letter. To assist us please quote the 
Enquiry Reference given in this letter. 

Yours, 

Customer Service Team 
Development Control 


